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TAVISTOCK COMMUNITY PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

                                                                                           June 2015
Dear Parents/Carers,
On Monday 15th June the school is holding another of its art enrichment days. Children in year 6 will be studying sunflowers – making observational drawings and then using photography to record their work in different mediums and formats. Children will have the opportunity to use face paints, taking photos of their eye flower designs. They will be using professional Snazaroo face paints, however, if you are concerned that your child may have sensitive skin, or an allergy to face paints, can you please let their teacher know so that they can be excluded from the activity.

Please remember there will be a gallery of all work completed on the day in the hall for parents to visit after school on the 23rd June.

Yours sincerely
LD Selbie

Head Teacher
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